
21st December 2017 

Our top tip for talking this week is: To sing lots of Christmas songs.  
      “The best way to spread Christmas Cheer, is singing loud for all to hear” 
 

Early Years Foundation Stage 

Weekly Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Can you believe we are at the end of the Autumn Term and Christmas holidays are 

here? Where have the past few months gone! I must say what a wonderful term it 

was; lots of fun, excitement and learning too of course! Thank you all for your contin-

ued support this term and we look forward to a very successful 2018.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up in 2018: 

Thursday 4th 
January  

First Day of Spring Term – soft start from 8:40am. All children 
must be in class for register at 8:55am.   

Monday 8th 
January    

Nursery Parent Reading mornings from 8:40am to 9am 

Reception Parent Reading afternoons from 2:40pm to 3pm. 

Friday  12th 
January  

 Stay and Play from 8:40am to 9:10am.  

 

  

Have a very Happy Christmas,  

Mrs Holland and the FS Team 


